
VOLUNTEER TIMEKEEPERS NEEDED!
We’re looking for timekeepers to be part of the 2017 Pacific School Games. 
 
Pacific School Games is Australia’s largest multi-sport event for students from across the globe. 
The University of Adelaide swimming component will bring up to 1000 swimmers to the SA Aquatic and 
Leisure Centre, and timekeeping puts you right in front action with the best seat in the house!

No experience is required, just the ability to push a button when a swimmer hits the wall at the end of their 
race.

SwimmingSA is looking for 10-12 timekeepers to assist between 8.30am - 1.00pm on the following days:

Monday 4th Dec, Tuesday 5th Dec, Thursday 7th Dec, Friday 8th Dec

Students must be supervised by a teacher for the duration of the session. Light refreshments will be provided.

To register your interest, email:
pacificschoolgames@sa.swimming.org.au

by Friday 10 November 2017


